
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Election of Parent Governors 

Dear Parents and Carers          

The Governing Body of Westacre Infant School currently have two vacancies for Parent Governors. 

The purpose of this letter is to formally invite nominations from parents of all registered pupils at the school 
who wish to serve as a Parent Governor for a period of four years.  We would particularly welcome 
applications from parents with relevant experience but we will be able to offer training for suitable 
nominations if necessary.  

Completed nominations must be returned via email to westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
 

Closing date is Friday 11th December at 1.00pm. 
 
A nomination form is uploaded with this letter 
 
OR 
 
A nomination form can be requested via email to: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk  
 

I must advise you that all governors have to complete an enhanced criminal records bureau check (DBS).  
This is a standard process to safeguard our children. 

In the event of a ballot being necessary ballot papers will be distributed to all parents for them 
to select their preferred candidates. 

Should only two nominations be received, the names of the successful nominees will be announced once all 
details have been finalised. 

May I take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Aidan Edmunds  

Head Teacher 
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